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The A&P Committee met on Wednesday, May 5, 2021. The main topic this month was the work done by the 
Faith Formation Task Force. Serena Fedor, chair of the task force, presented a comprehensive report outlining 
work done by the task force to identify the current needs and future opportunities for faith formation at Trinity. 
The committee discussed and approved the report, which Serena will present to council. Draft job descriptions 
for the recommended positions will be completed as soon as possible to be presented for approval by the 
committee and then to council. The unused funds budgeted for the positions previously filled by Peter Fox and 
Kelly Falck will cover the recommended positions for the remainder of 2021.

There are two funded, but vacant, position, one for digital technology and the other for a building use 
coordinator/daytime receptionist. Possible candidates for those positions have been identified and will be 
reported on soon.

Also discussed were plans by Pastor Horner for a mini-sabbatical, scheduled for August 3 – 27. He will present a
report of his activities upon his return. As there are no additional fiscal implications, the committee approved this 
plan.

The next meeting for the committee is scheduled for Wednesday, June 1.

Respectfully submitted,
Patti Shatto, chair


